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A\ ITIEN is now open!

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Denver Public Schools is excited to announce that we have received funding from the
State of Colorado to provide an Extended Learning Opportunity Program (ELOP). Your
child qualifies to participate in this program FREE of charge starting September 12th.
Space is limited, so sign up quickly!

Right At School will offer students opportunities to participate in the following:

e Extended learning beyond the school day every day after school until 6
pm.

e Extended learning programs include: homework assistance, educational
enrichment elements which include fine arts, STEM-based activities,
physical fitness, and a nutritious snack

e Qualified Staff who are vetted by Right At School: staff members are
health screened, background checked, and trained to provide Right At
Schools Learning Enrichment curriculum.

If you are interested in having your child participate in this program follow the steps below
to access the registration portal.

Go to: Lena Archuleta- Right At School Reqistration

1. Click “Registration”

2. Fill in the “Sign Up” information by entering your personal email and self-created
password.

3. Enter the password access code: DPSLenaArchuleta22 (do not copy & paste/enter manually)

For additional questions, please reach out to the local Area Manager, Jennie Vie, at (720) 957-4682

or by email at jennie.vie@rightatschool.com.
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